
We know there are many individuals that do not have access to vision-saving technology. In an 
effort to better support our community, Northeast Ohio Eye Surgeons and Cleveland Eye Clinic 
have partnered with Brecksville Surgery Center to provide no-cost cataract surgery for up to  
10 patients who are experiencing a hardship and cannot afford the surgery. The surgery date  
is scheduled for Friday, August 9th, 2024. The deadline for application submissions is  
Friday, Juy 19th, 2024. 

Patients that meet the following criteria will be selected on a first come, first serve basis:

•  No insurance preferred

•  Significant cataracts

•  Good visual potential

(NEOES patients) Kelly Schreiner – kschreiner@midwestvision.com 

(CEC patients) Nanette Gray – ngray@midwestvision.com

If you have a patient that would benefit from this surgery, please submit the patient’s story to
GIFT OF SIGHT DR. KEVIN LAVERY’S HOMETOWN MISSION:

GIFTOF 
SIGHT

DR. KEVIN LAVERY’S

HOMETOWN MISSION

Name:								        Date of Birth:

Phone:						      Email:

Eye Doctor:					     Eye Doctor Phone:

Insurance Provider (if applicable) :

VISION INFORMATION:

Diagnosed with Cataracts:	      YES               NO

Please list any other vision conditions:

If an eye doctor is completing this form for a patient, please include information from last exam.



Vision Story

Please tell us about yourself or the cataract surgery candidate and how this surgery would be  
beneficial. Please include as much background information and current vision issues as possible.


